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Technology and Internet have become integral part of our lives.  We especially children 

should be aware of the risks and threats of cyber world. To prevent them from the threats 

and to make them good digital citizens, our club organized a brief session on Internet safety. 

A presentation was prepared and shown to children from classes IV to XII on 9th and 10th 

November. In this session, Students learnt to create strong passwords. They were told why 

they should not be sharing their passwords and other confidential information with others. 

They were also made aware of the risks associated with leaked passwords.  

All teachers as well as Parents must help us in this initiative of protecting our children from 

cyber crime. We should set examples in front of children by using internet safely. Children 

should be encouraged to share if they experience any bullying or harassment over the 

internet. Parents should not share their passwords and other confidential details with their 

children. Personal privacy and security are just as important online as they are offline. 

We are thankful to Madam Principal for guiding the club to conduct such sessions for the 

online safety and security of the students. 

 

 


